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May 20, 2024 

 

Notice to 340B Covered Entities:  

Update to Boehringer Ingelheim Contract Pharmacy Policy 

Effective June 6, 2024  

 

 
Dear 340B Covered Entity: 

 

I am writing to inform you that Boehringer Ingelheim Pharmaceuticals, Inc. (Boehringer) is updating 

its 340B Program contract pharmacy policies effective June 6, 2024, for drugs dispensed to patients within 

the State of West Virginia on or after that date. Contract pharmacy arrangements with covered entities 

located within the state of West Virginia will be exempt from Boehringer Ingelheim’s 340B Contract 

Pharmacy Policy. This notification applies to covered entities and contract pharmacies located within the 

state of West Virginia only. 

 

If you have any questions regarding Boehringer Ingelheim’s updated 340B Program contract 

pharmacy policy in the state of West Virginia, please reach out to support@340besp.com. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Timmo Andersen      Christine Marsh 

President U.S. Human Pharma    Senior Vice President, Value and Access 

Boehringer Ingelheim Pharmaceuticals, Inc.   Boehringer Ingelheim Pharmaceuticals, Inc.  
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